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B́rockworth in Spring µ 

Art Work created by Nikki Pike  aged 5  



 

 

 
Welcome to the first edition of the Brockworth Parish Council newsletter.  We hope 
you enjoy reading these pages and receiving information about Brockworth village 
and events that are taking place in Brockworth.   
 
We would like to invite all community groups, schools, churches and not for profit 
organisations to feel free to send us a short write up of activities or news you might 
have and we will include it in our upcoming editions. 
 
Please send your stories, articles or information about Brockworth to the Clerk at 
Brockworth Parish Council so that we can include in the next edition of the 
magazine.  The deadline for the next edition is 15th June 2017, and the magazines 
will be delivered at the start of July. For advertising requests and prices, please 
contact the Parish Clerk at: clerk@brockworth-pc.gov.uk 
 

News from Brockworth Parish Council 
 
Newsletter Cover: 
 
The first cover of the Brockworth Parish Council newsletter has been designed by 
a talented young artist named, Nikki Pike. The Chairman of the Parish Council, Cllr 
Jim Hunt, was delighted to present her with a special certificate for her work and 
we would like to thank her very much for creating a lovely picture of Brockworth in 
Spring! 
 
Brockworth Youth Centre: 
 
The Parish Council would like to welcome the Brockworth Youth Trust, who will 
be managing the Youth Centre attached to the Community Centre. Interviews are 
currently being conducted to hire a Youth Centre Manager to run the new services 
and to create varied and interesting youth programs. Brockworth Youth Trust are 
endeavouring to have the Youth Centre furnished, open and running in the next 
few weeks. 
 
Neighbourhood Watch Message: 
 
A house near the junction of Bulford Close on Hucclecote Road in Brockworth was 

entered sometime during the day on 3rd March.  When the occupiers returned 

home from work around 5pm they discovered that entry had been gained through a 

rear door. An untidy search was made and an iPad and £25 cash stolen. 
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Any resident of Brockworth who is interested in starting a Neighbourhood Watch 

scheme should contact Cllr Fiona Miles at: fiona.miles1@virginmedia.com 

Police and Crime: 

The Parish Council have been notified of more than one Stranger Danger incident 

in Brockworth recently. Children have been approached by strangers in cars. We 

ask that all residents be extra diligent and be sure to report any suspicious activity 

to 101 or, if needed, to 999. 

The Streets and Roads of Brockworth:  

Several residents have kindly made the Parish Council aware of non-operational 

street lights recently. Should you find a street light in your neighbourhood is not 

working please do the following: 

¶ Note the location 

¶ Note the number of the light 

¶ Ring 08000 514514 to report it. 

 

Several reports of fly-tipping have also been brought to the attention of the Parish 

Council. Should you see a vehicle fly-tipping, please record the registration number 

of the vehicle and report it to Tewkesbury Borough Council and the Police. Please 

write down the incident number provided by the police.  

In addition, if you have a large family and require an additional black wheelie bin 

for waste, you can request it from the Tewkesbury Borough Council website. 

 

Proposed paved pathway Mill Lane: 

Would you use a tarmac path around the perimeter of Mill Lane Playing Field? 

What would you use it for?  

¶ Dog walking? 

¶ Exercise? 

¶ Easier access to other areas of Brockworth? 

¶ Other? 

 

Please contact the Parish Clerk with your opinions about the proposed path and let 

us know why it would benefit you and the community. 
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Goodbye from the Parish Clerk: 

 

I would like to say a heartfelt thank you to the community of Brockworth. I have 

decided to retire from working as a Clerk to concentrate on my family and my own 

business. I have very much enjoyed my time in Brockworth/Gloucester and have 

been lucky to be involved in some very important projects that are currently being 

worked on by your Parish Council.  

 

I would like to thank the regular customers who visit the Community Centre, the 

Parish Council and especially the amazing staff working at the Community Centre 

and in the Parish Offices. A special thank you to Chairman Jim Hunt who 

volunteers his time daily at the Community Centre and has worked closely with me 

for the last 20 months. 

 
The Council meet on the first Wednesday of every month at 7pm, members of the 
public are most welcome. 
 
 
 

Brockworth Parish Council Offices are open Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 

and are located in the Brockworth Community Centre on Court Road.  

Telephone 01452 863123 or email clerk@brockworth - pc.gov.uk  
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Do you want to do more of the 

things you enjoy, or start something 

new with your neighbours and 

community? 

Hello, Iôm Molly . I am a Community Builder  

for the Barnwood Trust in Brockworth and 

Coopers Edge. 

I am a big believer in community and the potential of people when they come 

together, and passionate about helping people do the things they enjoy with their 

friends and neighbours.  

Iôm pretty much always free for a cuppa, and always up for meeting new people. 

So, you might have something you love ï like reading or model-making, skating 

or ping pong, or something you want to get into locally - like playing ukulele or 

learning a languageé  

Get in touch! 

You might fancy getting together with a few neighbours and holding a gathering ï 

like a BBQ or picnic in your local street or parké  or you might have thought 

about how great it would be to have a local farmerôs market, or a community 

orchard or cinemaé 

I could help connect you to other people that are interested in the same things and 

support you to grab a small spark of funding (Up to £250) to get your ideas 

going. 

Email: Molly.sutcliffe@barnwoodtrust.org  or call me on 07701281945.Keep up 

to date with all the local happenings across Gloucestershire on Barnwood 

Trustôs community building website: 

www.yourewelcome.to  
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BROCKWORTH 

COMMUNITY CENTRE  

COFFEE SHOP  

 
Why not pop into our popular coffee shop at 
Brockworth Community Centre? You will be 
welcomed by our friendly catering staff and itôs a 
great way to socialise with friends or just relax and 
unwind by yourself. 

We offer a wide selection of hot and cold drinks, as well as a range of tempting 
cakes, all baked fresh on site by Jane, our kitchen manager.  Lunchtime specials 
are available every day and we are now doing ALL DAY BREAKFAST. 

Coffee Shop Opening Times: 

Monday - Friday 10am-3pm 

 

Kids Meal Deals £2.50 ! 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

WHAT³S ON · REGULAR ACTIVITIES  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Time Activity Venue 

Monday 

9.15-10.15am Pilates Main Hall 

11.00-12.00noon Line Dancing (Beginners)  Main Hall 

1.00-2.00pm Charleston Fitness Main Hall 

Tuesday 
 

9.00am-12noon Tewkesbury Borough Council  
Advice & 

Information 

9.45-10.45am Yoga and Relaxation Classes Main Hall 

1.30-2.30pm 
Village & Community Agents   
Over 50? Can we help you access 
information and services 

Foyer 

1.30-4.30pm 
CAB Service (Free to Brockworth 
Residents) 

Advice & 
Information 

1.30-3.00pm Line Dancing (Intermediate) Main Hall 

 
Wednesday 

9.30-10.30am Body Conditioning Main Hall 

11.00-12.00noon 
Parents & Toddlers Coffee 
Morning 

Main Hall 

2.00-4.00pm Lindaôs Tea Dance (fortnightly) Main Hall 

06.30-7.30pm Fitness & Self Defence Class Main Hall 

 
Thursday 

 
 

9:30am-12.30pm Art Class Main Hall 

2.00-4.00pm Tewkesbury Borough Council  
Advice & 

Information 

6.15-7.15pm Zumba Main Hall 

8pm-10pm Line Dancing Main Hall 

Friday 
 

10.00am-
12.00noon 

Creative Writing Class Meeting Room 

12.00-2.00pm 
Luncheon Club (Residents of 
Brockworth, Hucclecote and 
Witcombe aged 60+) 

Main Hall 

Saturday 9.00-11.00am Finesteps Main Hall 

Sunday 10.30-12.30pm Cornerstone Church Main Hall 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

LITTLE GEMS UNDER 5s 

 

DO YOU NEED A CHILDCARE SETTING FOR YOUR CHILD? 

We have places available for children from 2 to school age 

Fully qualified friendly staff with qualifications ranging 

From level 2, 3 to BA in Early Children Studies 

 

New for 2*, nursery funding and kiddi vouchers welcomed 

 

£3.50 PER Hour** 

 

OPENING HOURS: MONDAY, TUESDAY, THURSDAY - 9:15-3:15  

WEDNESDAY and FRIDAY - 9:30-12:30 

 

OFSTED RATED GOOD FEBRUARY 2015 

 

07599 924010 / 07506 175199 OR 01452 547567 AND ASK 

FOR EMMA OR DEBBIE 
*SUBJECT TO CERTAIN CRITERIA    

** UNLESS ENTITLED TO ABOVE FUNDING 
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